
From: Victoria McKean
To: Dan Horan; Sarah Holloway
Subject: FW: 2025 UBCM Convention – Provincial Appointment Book & MACC Staff Meeting Request Process
Date: May-30-25 12:55:57 PM
Attachments: 2025 UBCM Convention Provincial Appointment Book.pdf
Importance: High

Copy of correspondence sent to:
Mayor and Council
Dan Horan, CAO
Sarah Holloway, Deputy Corporate Officer

 
 
 
Victoria McKean, (She/Her)
Committee Coordinator
Township of Esquimalt | Corporate Services
Tel: 250 414-7119 | www.esquimalt.ca

This message is intended only for the designated recipients and may contain information that is
privileged, confidential, or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended
recipient or acting on their behalf, please notify the sender immediately and delete this e-mail from
your system. Please consider the environment before printing this email.

 
From: IGRS UBCM Meeting Requests IGRS:EX  
Sent: May-30-25 9:21 AM
Subject: 2025 UBCM Convention – Provincial Appointment Book & MACC Staff Meeting Request
Process
Importance: High

 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Township of Esquimalt Network. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 
2025 UBCM Convention: September 22 – 26, 2025, Victoria, B.C.
 
This message is for all Union of BC Municipalities (UBCM) Members.
 
Further to the May 30, 2025 letter from the Honourable Premier David Eby, regarding the
2025 UBCM Convention, I am pleased to provide information on requesting meetings
with Ministry, Agency, Commission, and Corporation (MACC) staff, and have attached the
2025 Provincial Appointment Book to guide you in requesting meetings with the
Province at Convention.
 
To request MACC Staff Meetings, please complete the online form:






